
UKS2 Home Learning  
Home learning is an important part of your child’s learning. Please ensure they complete the 

 following home learning every week.  

 

Reading: 

We encourage you to listen to your child reading every day for at least 10 
minutes.  

Please write in your child’s reading record (KS1) every time they read or create a note on their Class Dojo 
portfolio (KS2)- this can be completed by an adult or your child themselves.  

Your child will bring home two books: one book will be closely matched to their reading ability – please 
spend time listening to your child reading this, encouraging them to reread the book until they become 
fluent. Ask your child questions about what they are reading. What do they think will happen? How is the 
character feeling? Why has the author chosen to use that word?... 

The second book that your child will bring home is one that they have chosen to read for pleasure. Please 
read this alongside your child. Discuss what they enjoy about it and whether it reminds them of personal 
experiences or other books they have read.  

Maths:  

Every child from Year 2-6 has a Times Table Rockstars (TTRockstars) login.  

Please encourage your child to log into TTRockstars and practise their times 
tables at least 2 times a week.  

Also look out for the class battles - these will be posted on Class Dojo. If you have 
any trouble logging in, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Spelling and GPS: 

Every week your child will bring their home learning book home with spelling and GPS homework in. This 
must be completed every week. This will be checked weekly by the class teacher. 

This will include a spelling rule that your child has been learning in school as well 
as a task to support your child learning the spellings for the given rule. They will 
have a weekly spelling challenge in school where they will be challenged to spell 
words following this rule (including 5 unseen words!). GPS home learning will 
involve learning grammatical constructions and a range of word classes which will 
support their Writing. It will be marked in class each week.  

 

Handwriting: 

At Hunslet Moor we care about your child’s handwriting and presentation. 
Every week your child will come home with a handwriting sheet displaying 
the letters and joins they have been practising in class. Please encourage 
them to practise these on the lines provided.  

If you have any questions about home learning, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
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